
Editorial 

Best Wishes For c1 Successful School Year! 

It is important to get off to a good start at the beginning of the 
year. To assist you in making a good beginning, this issue of delta-K 
contains a larger number of puzzles, problems, and interesting activi­
ties than most other issues. Hopefully each of you will be able to use 
at least a few of the ideas. If you have an interesting puzzle, game, 
activity, or problem you have found successful, why not share it with 
your colleagues around the province. I would be happy to publish it in 
del ta-K. 

Robert Holt, Chairman of the Election Committee, reports that only 
one nomination was received for each of the elected positions on the 
MCATA executive. The following nominees have been declared elected for 
1981-82: 

President 
Vice-President 
Secretary 
Treasurer 

M1t. GaJty Hill, Lethbridge 
M1t. B1tuce StoneU, Red Deer 
V1t. A� Jo1tgen�en, Edson 
M!t. Btuan Chapman, Lacombe 

Congratulations to each of these. They have each contributed in a sig­
nificant way to MCATA in the past and we all look forward to their con­
tinuing leadership. 

Others who have contributed in a significant way to MCATA are now 
leaving the executive. These include Past President Robert Holt and 
Vice-President Judy Steiert. Of course,President Lyle Pagnucco moves 
into the Past President's office. We are assured of their continued 
interest and support. Since directors, representatives, and the delta-K 
editor are appointed annually, I cannot be sure of those from this group 
who will be back until after the next executive meeting. 

Throughout this and other issues of delta-K you have noticed little 
puzzles or write-ups of available mathematics material. These are used 
for fillers to complete a page. Can you help me out with some "fillers," 
brief descriptions of a teaching device, game or activity, a puzzle, 
problem, a mathematical joke, pun, or cartoon, etc.? Your contribution 
will be acknowledged. Thanks! 
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